
 

 
 
21 August 2018 
 
Heather Forrest, GNSO Chair 
 
RE: SAC090: SSAC Advisory on the Stability of the Domain Namespace 
 
 
Dear Ms. Forrest, 
 
At the last workshop on 23 June 2018, the Board passed a resolution accepting SAC090 and 
adopted the ICANN Board Action scorecard for SSAC Advice Documents SAC047, SAC058, 
SAC061, SAC090, and SAC097 (08 June 2018). Accordingly, the Board requests that the 
GNSO Subsequent Procedures PDP include the recommendations in SAC090 in the course of 
its work. The rationale for the Board’s request is included in the scorecard.  
 
The Board congratulates the GNSO Council and the New gTLD Subsequent Procedures PDP 
WG on the publication of the Initial Report, and looks forward to continued good work toward 
completion of the PDP. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 
 


